
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Thursday, October 10, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
The Evaluation Committee for RFQu-23-155 Request for Statements of 
Qualifications for Hoagland Blvd WM Extension Project, will hold the first 
evaluation meeting on October 10, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. 
 
The Evaluation Committee members will discuss their review of the submitted 
proposals. The committee will rank the proposals and determine the shortlist of 
firms. 
 
To obtain WebEx Meeting Information: Please email Jill Selby for WebEx 
meeting details at jselby@tohowater.com  if you plan to attend the Webex 
meeting. 
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